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The strangest visitors to the lake this 

Halloween were “Ozzie and Friend” 

temporary house guests of  LE Residents Ken 

and Jane Woodward. 

Every year the Woodward home is one of  the 

best dressed Halloween Houses on Lake 

Eddins and a real treat for all of  the little 

ghouls and goblins.
Lake Eddins Book Club:
The Lake Eddins Book Club will meet 
Monday, November 26th at 10:00 A.M.  
at the Fire Station to discuss the book The 
Secret Keeper by Kate Morton.  There will 
be no meeting in December.
Bible Studies:
The Wednesday morning Bible studies 
will end November 28th and resume 
again in January.




